
Erratum
In theWinter 2014 issue, an incorrect affiliation appeared in the article “Parasomnias: A Review for
Psychiatrists” (Focus 2014; 12:16–30). The affiliation forMichael Howell, M.D., should have read
Medical Director, Fairview Southdale Sleep Center; Director of Training, Clinical Sleep Medicine
Fellowship, Minnesota Regional Sleep Disorders Center at Hennepin County Medical Center;
Assistant Professor of Neurology, University of Minnesota Medical School, Minneapolis, MN.
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